
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The United States Council for International Business (USCIB) would like to thank the World Health 

Organization (WHO) for the opportunity to provide comments to the consultation on the prevention and 

management of conflicts of interest of nutrition programs.  

We fully endorse and support the submissions made by the Grocery Manufacturers Association, a USCIB 

member, and the CFS Private Sector Mechanism - please find both submissions attached. 

 

Please contact me if you have any other questions or concerns. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mike Michener 

Vice President, Product Policy and Innovation 

U.S. Council for International Business 

 

 


